
Iqra Sports News – May 2025

Amid the cheerful buzz of the festival, some of our Year 3
pupils brought energy and excitement to the field with a
lively game of cricket at Slough Cricket Club. Young
players, full of enthusiasm, took turns batting and
bowling. With quick runs, playful competition, and plenty
of laughter, the match captured the joy of teamwork and
friendly sportsmanship. The cricket game not only
entertained but also highlighted the children's passion
for the sport, making it a delightful highlight of the day’s
festivities.

Cricket Skills Festival  

Humble Warrior Festival   

A group our enthusiastic year 5 + 6’s of children took to the
mats to showcase their judo skills in a spirited and friendly
demonstration. Dressed in their crisp white uniforms and
coloured belts, they performed basic throws, falls, and
sparring techniques with confidence and discipline. The
demonstration not only highlighted their physical strength
and coordination but also the values of respect, self-control,
and perseverance that judo teaches.


